
Village Hall – 2021 to 2022 

 

After Covid restrictions the VH was up and running from mid-May 2021 with 

pilates and yoga classes beginning again, and bridge from September to May.  

We had our first pub night in December and there have been two coffee 

mornings.  There was also a farewell party for Mary Clare.  

Helen was active promoting the Take Art Programme, starting with a sunny 

afternoon of picnics and circus acts in Nick and Romy’s garden in August.  

There were 3 further Take Art  performances in the hall with covid-reduced 

audiences and a film night. 

The hall is for use by everyone in the village – private bookings are welcome. 

The solar panels have now been installed with the help of a grant from 

Mendip Council – which will reduce our running costs considerably.  The hall 

also received another small re-start grant from the Council. 

We are delighted that some new and active trustees have joined the 

committee including Kara (Thomas) chairman, Jonathan (Orrell) secretary 

and bookings, Kelly (Biss) maintenance, and Emily (Harris), a very efficient 

minute-taker. 


